
Subject: Re: Great Plains Audio Club meeting - September 25th @ 3:00pm
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 16 Sep 2004 19:15:55 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Fred,I understand - It is a bit far from Houston.  Dallas to Woodward is no further than Tulsa to
Woodward but Houston is a bit of a stretch.  I'd like to see you guys though.One of these days, I
hope we all pool together and form a South Central Audiofest, maybe in Dallas or somewhere that
is convenient for Oklahoma, Texas, Kansas, Missouri, Arkansas, Mississippi and Louisiana.  I
think that would be excellent.Wayne
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